January 30, 1998

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Licensee Event Report #97-039-01, Docket #050-373 is being submitted
to your office to update the satety analysis

The report contains the follcwing new commitments

The immediate corrective action was to analyze the tailpipe restraints
including seismic loads for Unit 1. The evaluation and analyses of

tallpipes found to be unanalyzed for seismic loads are continuing for
Unit2. (NTS # 373-180-97-SCAQ00039S1.01)

A supplemental LER will be submittad to report the results for Unit 2
(NTS # 373-180-97-SCAQ00039S200)

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer

them to Perry Barnes, Regulatory Assurance Manager, ¢t (815) 357-6761,
extension 2383

Respectfully
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Fred Dacimo

Site Vice President
LaSalle County Statiun
Enclosure

CcC

B. Beach, N'RC Region Il Administrator

P. Huber, NRC Senicr Resident Inspector - Lalalle
C. H. Mathews, IDNS Resident Ir.spector - LaSalle

F. Niziolek, IDNS Senior Reactor Analyst

INPO - Records Center
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